
FREE SCHOOL
HAIRCUTS

Do your children need to have
a haircut before school starts?

Join us for a free cut for one
or all of your pre-k and
school-aged children.

PARENTS AS TEACHERS

Space is limited. RSVP required by August 15.
Drop-ins will not be accepted. To RSVP and

schedule your child’s haircut, call Sunrise at
(802) 442-6934 or email rsvp@sunrisepcc.com.

TUESDAY, AUGUST 19  TH

4:30 - 6PM
LOCATION TBD


